It was a happy Halloween!

On Thursday, Oct. 31, ghosts, goblins and everything in between came out for Halloween
in Grant. Top: Dressed as a panhandler with a sign that read, ‘Will work for candy,’
Leighton Fryzek didn’t have to work hard at all to receive treats. Leighton, 2, is the son of
Chris and Rachelle Fryzek of Madrid and was one of many children to take part in the
Trick-or-Treat Street event in downtown Grant. (Photo by Tim Linscott)




It was a happy Halloween!

Ghosts, goblins and celebrities highlighted just some of the over 350 estimated
participants. (Photos by Shari Friedel)
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